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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion over 
the next four years to deliver 190 new and upgraded 
schools to support communities across NSW. 
In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent on 
school maintenance over five years. This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW.

Schofields Public School

A project is underway to redevelop Schofields Public 
School to accommodate the growing student 
population in the area, with new future-focused 
learning spaces and upgraded facilities to be built 
where the existing school facilities are located.

Progress summary

The State Significant Development Application 
(SSDA) was approved earlier this year. Work was 
approved to start on-site in late May 2019, with initial 
works involving preparing the site.

The ramp that leads from the temporary school 
to the hall has been blocked off to enable the 
construction of an on-site detention tank. The tank is 
required to control the amount of rainwater that 
flows into the stormwater system.

Next steps

The ramp will be reinstated when construction of the 
tank has been completed. We expect this work to 
take three months. In the meantime, access to the 
Hall will be via stairs or the footpath.

During Term 3 we expect to lay foundations for the 
new two-storey building and the COLA. Work to 
convert the former Administration building into a 
new canteen will also start.

Keeping you updated

School Infrastructure NSW will continue to work 
closely with the school community sharing regular 
updates as the project progresses.
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